OFFICE OF THE CHIEF DISTRICT VETERINARY OFFICER,BALANGIR

Notice No. 1960 /CDVO
Télefhone N0 06659 29505
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This is for information of all concerned that, due to
unavoidable circumstances the Tender Process (For
engagement of MVU vehicle for the year 2020-21) is
hereby postponed until further notification.
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Chief District Veteri y Officer
Balangir

( B) Dt.25.9.2020






